
         

To our valued participants and guests, 
 
 
At ACUTE our top priority has and remains the health and safety of our employees and our wide 
range of customers.  During the lockdown period as a deemed essential service, our focus was 
on our responsibility to support our communities, the healthcare providers and others who 
faced the front lines of this pandemic.  

COVID-19 restrictions have begun to ease across most of Ontario and we now move to offer our 
full range of courses and services.  ACUTE has developed a COVID-19 Safety Plan that outlines 
the policies, guidelines, and procedures to continue providing the highest level of compliance 
and service to our customers both at our Training Centre in Waterloo and at your sites. 

In providing you these requested and vital courses, we remain committed to protecting the 
health and safety of our team members and you our customer. 

We thank you our valued partners, as we now move forward serving you with our full range of 
services.    

  
Thank you,  
 
 
 
 
Ron Campbell President, ACUTE Environmental & Safety Services 

June 2, 2020 

 

 

https://www.worksafebc.com/en/resources/health-safety/checklist/covid-19-safety-plan?lang=en

